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Hannah Politzer

From: Linn Walsh
Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2021 11:57 AM
To: Eric Erickson; Alan Piombo
Subject: RE: Community Homeless Fund Invoice

Hi, 
There were two homelessness related items on the agenda back in 2014 & 2015. The one on 11/17/2014 was 
a presentation from the Marin Organizing Committee (the MOC) regarding funds for a year round emergency 
homeless shelter. The Council pledged support and set aside funds for the project. The staff report says the 
ask was for $20,750.  
 
I don't have past budgets in front of me, but I remember that we set aside some funds for this, I think in the 
City Council's budget, for when the project started and we would get the invoice. It never happened, and I 
think the MOC has since disbanded. 
 
I remember discussing this topic when we did our budget revision last year when COVID first started. 
 
I was not aware that there is some ongoing program we have been participating in. If so, the invoices have not 
been routed through my inbox. 
 
I hope this is helpful! 
Linn 
 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Linn Walsh 
Senior Management Analyst 
City of Mill Valley 
26 Corte Madera Avenue 
Mill Valley, CA 94941-1830 
lwalsh@cityofmillvalley.org 
Phone: 415-388-4863  
www.cityofmillvalley.org 

From: Eric Erickson 
Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2021 11:44 AM 
To: Alan Piombo; Linn Walsh 
Subject: RE: Community Homeless Fund Invoice Could have been Jim.   That was a year + ago     
Eric    
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From: Alan Piombo  
Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2021 11:44 AM 
To: Eric Erickson <eerickson@cityofmillvalley.org>; Linn Walsh <lwalsh@cityofmillvalley.org> 
Subject: Re: Community Homeless Fund Invoice 
  
Hmmmm......Linn? 

Alan Piombo 
 

On Apr 14, 2021, at 11:39 AM, Eric Erickson <eerickson@cityofmillvalley.org> wrote: 

  Will do,   Just FYI, I was told (by Linn I believe but not sure) that we were not participating in this anymore so it was not budgeted. I’ll add it in to the 2021-22 budget.   Eric     
From: Alan Piombo  
Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2021 11:36 AM 
To: Eric Erickson <eerickson@cityofmillvalley.org> 
Subject: FW: Community Homeless Fund Invoice 
  
Eric, 
  
Can we get this processed? I think the year is wrong on the invoice. Should be FY20/21, not FY19/20. 
  
Thanks, Alan 
  
From: Lidia Que <Lidia.Que@cityofsanrafael.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2021 11:23 AM 
To: Alan Piombo <apiombo@cityofmillvalley.org> 
Subject: Fw: Community Homeless Fund Invoice 
  
CAUTION: External Sender 
  
Hello Chief Piombo, 
  
Would you be able to have the attached invoice process for the Community Homeless 
Fund?  
  
Thank you, 
Lidia Que 
  

 
From: Lidia Que <Lidia.Que@cityofsanrafael.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2021 11:11 AM 
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To: jmccann@cityofmillvalley.org <jmccann@cityofmillvalley.org> 
Subject: Community Homeless Fund Invoice  
  
Good morning Jim, 
  
We are running late on sending these out but, attached, you will find the invoice for the 
Community Homeless Fund for FY20-21.  
  
Best regards, 
Lidia 
  
Lidia I. Que-Macedo | City of San Rafael 
SENIOR ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT 
City Manager’s Office 
1400 5th Avenue, Room 203 
San Rafael, CA 94901 
415.485.3056 
Website: www.cityofsanrafael.org 
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